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Dear Guest!
Non-smoking rooms became an international standard. We’ve adjusted our
Hotel to that and you’ll find in our Hotel

18 Non-smoking rooms and

2 Smoking rooms.

The Apartment No. 42 and

The single-room No. 32 are rooms where you are allowed to smoke

inside!

All rooms are clearly marked!

We kindly ask you NOT TO SMOKE in Non-Smoking-Rooms and instead to use
the provided space at the car park.

To clean the rooms of nicotine or the smell of nicotine is connected to a big
financial afford. According to that, do we charge the guest who is smoking in a
non-smoking-rooms with a fee for the cleaning services of at least 185.00
Euros.

That very penalty is caused by the money we lose due to the not-acceptance of
that very room by a non-smoker (we can’t let that room for one night), and the
expenses for cleaning the fitted carpet, the curtains, the blinds, the matrices
and the furniture.

We would be delighted when you support our campaign “Healty air for
everyone”.
Thank you very much for your attention. We wish you a pleasant stay.

Yours Hotel “Peenebriicke”
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